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06th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Appointment of a new Chief Executive Officer for The Staffordshire School Multi Academy 

Trust 
 
I am sure you will be pleased to know that the Board of TSSMAT have successfully recruited 
and appointed a new CEO for the Multi Academy Trust. 
 
After an extensive and rigorous recruitment process the Board were pleased to appoint Mrs 
Charlene Gethin to the post.  
 
Mrs Gethin is currently Executive Head of two rural Church of England primary schools 
towards Burton and she will officially take up her post at the start of the new academic year.  
However, during this term Mr Lovern will be supporting and working alongside Mrs Gethin 
to ensure a smooth transition in September. 
 
TSSMAT believes in your child and wants your child to be the very best they can be. They 
will continue to be educated by the best teachers we can find and who we nurture and train 
whilst they are with us. That education will be undertaken against a background where faith 
and values are regarded as key. Happiness, well-being and contentment are the ultimate 
objectives. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Heather Bowman 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 


